TOWN OF ANTRIM
BOARD OF SELECTMEN’S MEETING MINUTES
FEBRUARY 25, 2002

PRESENT: Chairman Eric Tenney, Selectman Dave Penny and Sherry Miller.
6:30 p.m. Meeting called to order —

6:30 p.m. Bob Yarnum -

Bob Varnum met with the Selectmen to discuss changes to his request for an addition to
the Town Barn. Bob found out that the leach field for the Town Barn is located where he
was planning to put the addition and with the Transfer Station continuing to grow Bob
feels that it may be time to consider or look into relocating the Town Barn. The Town
owns a piece of land in North Branch, which is currently used to stockpile gravel. Bob
thinks that this may be an ideal spot. There was some discussion of possibly putting the
money into a Capital Reserve account for a new building in the future or withdrawing the
article. No decisions were made,

Fire Department application —

‘The Selectmen approved an application received from Jeffrey Robidoux to become a
member of the Antrim Fire Department. A six-month probation period will end on
August 30, 2002 at which time his status will be reviewed.

Town Hall Rental Agreement —

The Selectmen reviewed and approved the proposed Town Hall Rental Agreement
effective immediately. It was noted that there would be no charge for the Antrim Players,
all others would pay according to the fee schedule in the agreement.

The next meeting will be March 4, 2002.

Miscellaneous items signed —




